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June 26, 2023 
 
 
This is a reminder that all residents must display a decal that is visible 
through the windshield of their vehicle and provide their guests with guest 
parking permits in order to park within the Village of Belcarra. Any vehicle 
not displaying a decal or guest parking permit will be subject to a bylaw 
ticket and may also be towed. The Village of Belcarra Parking Regulations 
Bylaw was adopted in May 2018. 
 
Please note that the Village of Belcarra, in its entirety, is subject to the 
Parking Regulations Bylaw No. 518, 2018. No areas are exempt. Also, there 
are a few areas in the Village that are strictly no parking and having a decal 
does not allow for parking in these areas and vehicles are subject to tickets 
and towing. 
 
Anyone that still does not have a decal for their vehicle or requires a guest 
parking permit that does not already have one, please contact the office at 
604-937-4100, or send an email to belcarra@belcarra.ca, and we will be 
happy to assist you. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Paula Richardson 
Chief Administrative Officer 
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